

Miss Lou Anne Ladd
April 30, 1953 - February 7, 2017

Lou Anne Ladd, 63, of DeRuyter, N.Y., passed away February 7, 2016 at St. Joseph's Hospital, Syracuse, N.Y. Born, April 30, 1953 in DeRuyter, Lou Anne was the daughter of Carley and Ilda Marks Ladd. She was a graduate of DeRuyter Central and C.C.B.I., and was formerly employed by Anaren Microwave in East Syracuse.

She is survived by her daughter; Sarah Snyder of DeRuyter, four brothers; Charles of DeRuyter, Thomas of Tennessee, Tim of Sheds and John of Rochester and a sister; Lori Ladd of Montana. In addition to her parents; Lou Anne was preceded in death by sisters; Diana and Carla and by a brother, Jeffrey.

Funeral services will be held on Saturday at 1 p.m. from the Chapel of Riccardi Funeral Home 69 N. Main St. Cortland, N.Y. with Pastor Barney Freeborn officiating. Burial in Hillcrest Cemetery, DeRuyter will be in the spring. Contributions in Lou Anne's memory may be made to the American Cancer Society. Condolences may be sent to the family by visiting http://www.riccardifuneralhome.com

Comments



I'm very sorry to hear of your Loss! Thoughts and Prayers to you all! Doris Bruno Thompson, Rice and Husband Roger

Doris Bruno, Thompson, Rice - May 18, 2018 at 10:51 AM



My heart and soul goes out to you sarah Your mom was a pillar of strength. we all know how hard she fought! she is resting peaceful in gods hands now!! will always remember her wit and that smile!!!!

tamara ginney johnson - May 18, 2018 at 10:51 AM



She was always so funny and smiling, she will be missed very much, I will catch up with you soon. with all my Love and thoughts Bonnie

Bonnie McClure - May 18, 2018 at 10:51 AM



66 I am sorry for your loss. She will be missed.

Sandy Leible - May 18, 2018 at 10:51 AM



I have never met someone who was as fun loving and strong as Lou Anne. I will miss her smile and hugs she always had for everyone. RIP love and miss you.

ann phillips - May 18, 2018 at 10:51 AM



Sarah and family I am so sorry! Let the happy memories help to comfort your hearts at this very sad time. She was such a sweet caring person, I am proud to have known her!



We know Sara from the McGraw Senior Center. Condolences and prayers for the family.

Michael and Jean Wells - May 18, 2018 at 10:51 AM



I am deeply sorry to hear of Lou Anne's passing. A mother holds her child hands for a while but her heart forever. I do not know who wrote this but it is certainly true. Lou Anne was a good friend that I had the pleasure to know while riding to work at Magnavox in her car named (Shehasta)) Lou Anne explained the name meant that her car (Shehasta) has to have this and has to have that. I'll always remember working with Lou Anne at her family's restaurant with Mrs. Ladd and Lori too. Thanks for the giggles Lou Anne. Wishing you comfort in friendship, call anytime. Kathy

Kathy Freunscht Johnson - May 18, 2018 at 10:51 AM



Sarah and extended Ladd family,I have plenty of memories working at Phillips with Lou Anne. She was always into practical jokes. We rode to and from work together for years. We would laugh so hard we would end of crying. I'm so sorry she has gone so soon. She is now in heaven cutting up I just hope she doesn't get thrown out.

Danita

danita kinner - May 18, 2018 at 10:51 AM